
                                                                                                                                                                        
 

 
July 15, 2020 C1039 

- Construction Notice - 
 

FIRE STATION NO. 1 
 

 

Please be advised that Kinetic Construction Ltd, working for the City of Nanaimo, will be building a 
new Fire Station at 666 Fitzwilliam Street.  Construction of the new station is expected to begin July 
27, 2020 and be completed in the fall of 2022.  Please see reverse for project area. 
 
Please exercise caution, respect work boundaries, obey all signage placed for your safety and follow 
the directions of the construction workers or flagpersons on duty.  If you have young children, please 
advise them of the dangers and limited visibility of heavy equipment and machinery. 
 
For further information and project updates, please visit the project website: 
www.nanaimo.ca/goto/FireStation1.  If you have any questions or require further information 
regarding this project, please contact the following: 

 

CITY OF NANAIMO  
Contact: Mike Strain, Project Manager, Engineering Projects    OFFICE:  (250) 756-5321 
 Tim Doyle, Deputy Chief, Nanaimo Fire Rescue    OFFICE:  (250) 755-4559 

 

KINETIC CONSTRUCTION Ltd. OFFICE:  (778) 401-8070 
Contact: Daryl Dingwall, Project Superintendent 
 Kurt Cabral, Project Manager 
 
We thank you in advance for your cooperation and understanding during this construction period.  

 

 
Figure 1.  Graphic Rendering of Nanaimo Fire Station No. 1  

https://www.nanaimo.ca/goto/FireStation1


 

 
    Figure 2.  Project Location 


